
Nixon, Stephanie (ANC 6A08) 
You replied on 6/20/2007 12:00 PM.

Please disregard the portion of the last message about the c of o.  I meant to say I found no c of o for a CBRF 
at this location. There is a c of o #130385 for an apartment building.  Sorry for the miscommunication. 

  

From: Rogers, Eric (DCRA)  
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2007 11:53 AM 
To: 'Nixon, Stephanie (ANC 6A08)'; Brewton, Hiram (EOM); Palmer, Gary L. (FEMS) 
Cc: Groomes, Diane (MPD); linda.whitted@ee.doe.gov; smnixon6a@prodigy.net; 
Harry.Stevenson@clarkconstruction.com; dcra@dc.gov 
Subject: RE: URGENT Inspections and Certificate of Occupancy for 1637 E St NE 

  

Stephanie: 

  

I find no C of O issued for this address.  I am going ask our investigations and zoning divisions to look 
into the matter.  

  

From: Nixon, Stephanie (ANC 6A08) [mailto:6A08@anc.dc.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2007 11:40 AM 
To: Brewton, Hiram (EOM); Palmer, Gary L. (FEMS); Rogers, Eric (DCRA) 
Cc: Groomes, Diane (MPD); linda.whitted@ee.doe.gov; smnixon6a@prodigy.net; 
Harry.Stevenson@clarkconstruction.com; dcra@dc.gov 
Subject: URGENT Inspections and Certificate of Occupancy for 1637 E St NE 
Importance: High 

  

Dear Mr. Brewton, Mr. Palmer, and Mr. Rogers, 

  

I need copies of the following information for 1637 E St NE, Washington, DC 20002 by 
Monday, June 25, 2007. 

From:  Rogers, Eric (DCRA) [Eric.Rogers@dc.gov] Sent: Wed 6/20/2007 11:57 AM

To:  Rogers, Eric (DCRA); Nixon, Stephanie (ANC 6A08); Brewton, Hiram (EOM); Palmer, Gary L. (FEMS)

Cc:  Groomes, Diane (MPD); 'linda.whitted@ee.doe.gov'; 'smnixon6a@prodigy.net'; 
'Harry.Stevenson@clarkconstruction.com'; 'dcra@dc.gov'

Subject:  RE: URGENT Inspections and Certificate of Occupancy for 1637 E St NE

Attachments: 
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Based on information I received and viewed, it is obvious that a community based residential 
facility is being run out of this facility.  It is unclear whether the facility has passed inspection or 
been inspected by the fire marshall's office.  The goals of said facility are further unclear. 

  

My understanding is that a drug treatment facility/boarding house/group home for the mentally 
challenged is in this location. 

  

I appreciate your speedy response. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Stephanie Nixon 

Advisory Neighborhood Commissioner 6A08 

Verizon Cell 202-222-8570 

Sprint PCS Cell 412-612-8881 

Home 202-396-7234 

  

Walk around the neighborhood with us on the 3rd Sunday of the month @ 2 pm (meet at Eliot 
JHS) and come by our Round Table on the 1st Thursday of the Month @ 7 pm, Mt Moriah 
Baptist Church. 
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